To All Giant Eagle Members:
I am writing to provide some important updates regarding changes to the temporary bonus pay that the company has agreed to provide during the COVID-19 crisis, as well as updates on efforts to improve safety measure at worksites.
The previously announced bonus of $1 per hour covered the period from Sunday, March 15 through March 21.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Beginning March 22nd, the company has agreed to increase that bonus to $2 per hour.
The company continues to install plexiglass panels where appropriate and the company is developing social distancing guidelines as well.  The company has agreed to provide $25 gift cards to all members. If you have not received this card, please contact your store director.
We will continue to provide updates as developments emerge. In the meantime, please do not hesitate to contact your Union Representative if you have any questions by calling our toll-free number at 866.329.1776.
Our team continues to work with all our members’ employers to improve COVID-19 safety protocols and policies.
Please remember to CLICK HERE to provide us with your contact information, including e-mail and a cell phone number so that we can continue to provide important updates regarding your job.
Thank you, again, for your hard work and dedication.
Wendell W. Young IV
President
UFCW Local 1776 Keystone State

